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COMMENTS
 

It is estimated by the Agriculture and Fisheries Department that the amendments of the Deputy of St.  Martin will
increase the administration costs of the proposed Animal Welfare (Jersey) Law, above an amount that could be
absorbed within the existing Agriculture and Fisheries Department’s resources. The Finance and Economics
Committee would request that if additional resources are required for the purpose of administering these
amendments, that they are met from the existing cash limit of the Economic Development Committee until such
time as permanent additional funding can be assessed against other priorities within the Fundamental Spending
Review process.


